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During the town-hall meeting on  December 2nd  2022, the President  of  the  77th   
Session of the United Nations General Assembly, H.E Mr Csaba Körösi shared his prio-
rities and perspectives on Sustainable Water Management and civil society engage-
ment… (seen below)  
 
 

“…In 2023, following a preparatory high-level event in 2022, the first compre-
hensive United Nations conference on water since 1977 will be convened.  The 
best time to stop the downward spiral of multifaceted water crises was yester-
day, but the second best time is now.  Let these years be ones in which a 
breakthrough is achieved.  The International Decade for Action, “Water for Sus-
tainable Development “2018-2028, will be at its halfway mark.  It offers 
a  perfect opportunity for us to face our options, integrate our water and climate 
agendas and make sure that breakthroughs will lead to more predictable and 
safer development, as well as increased international confidence and security…”  

The African  Action on AIDS Representative, Ms Yoko Komori  Olson suggested that AAA’s proven track record focusing on 
Water Wells in schools be used to encourage worldwide support - Check http://africanactiononaids.org/outcomes/  
 

 For more information: UN websites links : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NsZzm-yhWJs  / 

                                                                                          https://twitter.com/UNWebTV/status/1598178626146443264 

  

Happy International Women’s Day 2023!  
           May Women of Africa and their children recover the time spent each day in the search of potable water 

Contacts:  www.africanactiononaids.org 

Ms Yoko Komori  Olson  
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